
From: Luke Eley 
Sent: 23 May 2023 08:22:20
To: Sonia.Payne@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
Cc:
Subject: Re: Invalid Planning Application 2023/0253
Attachments: image006.jpg

Hi Sonia.

We would like to take approx 3 metre from the Hazlenut. Leave about a metre.
The Leylandii we would like to take back to the boundary which is about 2 metres.
The Holly again to take back to boundary would be about a metre maybe just less left on it.

Many thanks

Luke Eley

On Wed, 3 May 2023, 16:19 Sonia Payne, < Sonia.Payne@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Luke

Thank you for your email and providing the attached document.

Further information for the description of works is required, as follows:-

(T1) Hazelnut – Please advise how much you would like to reduce the left branch back to trunk and finishing
length in metres, or would you like to remove the left branch completely?

(T2) Leylandii – Please advise how much you would like to reduce the overhang branch by and finishing
length in metres.

(T3) Holly – Please provide the finishing length of the branch in metres after 4m approx has been removed.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards

Sonia Payne
Business Support Officer: Technical
t 01508533790 e sonia.payne@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk



We have moved! South Norfolk Council is now based at Thorpe Lodge. Find out how you can access our services by visiting our
website or by calling us on 01508 533633

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must
you copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates
to Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils.
The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from
known viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland
District Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.

From: Luke Eley <
Sent: 29 April 2023 11:14
To: Planning <planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Invalid Planning Application 2023/0253

Hi there.

Sorry for late response. Please find attached a more in depth plan, with some pictures. Yes we are wanting to remove
the Holly tree branch back to the boundary.

Many thanks

Luke Eley

On Tue, 14 Feb 2023 at 15:49, <planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk> wrote:

Please see attached document


